
 

 
April 1, 2021 
 
 
Jon Newlee 
University of Idaho  
Women’s Basketball 
875 Perimeter Dr MS2302 
Moscow, ID 83844-2302 
 
Dear Jon, 
 
Pursuant to Article 2.3 of your employment agreement with the University of Idaho, we are 
pleased to extend your contract by one additional year.  
 
Article 2.3 states: “The term of this Agreement will be automatically extended by one (1) 
additional year commencing on July 1, and concluding on June 30, for each season in which the 
Team earns at least sixteen (16) wins versus Division I classified institutions or advances to the 
NCAA Tournament.”  
 
Your contract is now extended to June 30, 2025. 
  
Thanks for your work and leadership with our women’s basketball program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Terry Gawlik  
Director of Athletics  
 
 
cc: General Counsel 
 
 


